Enid Torregrosa

From: Enid Torregrosa

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 10:56 AM
To: Raj Ramsingh; Ruben Macias

Cc: Nicholas Trovato; Katie P. Halloran
Subject: RE: 1315 William Street

Hi Raj:

You may want to look at Sec. 14-76 of the Code as there is a procedure with specific non-profit organizations,
which are not HARC. The HARC Agenda was already sent to the newspaper for next Wednesday HARC
meeting. | can request a add on to include your email. Do you have a copy of the Unsafe Notice that I can
include in the file?

Happy Thanksgiving,

Thanks, Enid

From: Raj Ramsingh <raj.ramsingh@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 10:12 AM

To: Enid Torregrosa <etorregrosa@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Ruben Macias <rmacias@rumacconstruction.com>

Cc: Nicholas Trovato <nicholas.trovato@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Katie P. Halloran <katie.halloran@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 1315 William Street

Good Morning Enid,

This email will serve as notice to the HARC board and any other entity that is needed to be notified via the HARC Board,
that the unsafe structure at 1315 William St. is beyond structural repair will be demolished. No official unsafe structure
hearing is needed as the owner is in agreement with the determination and the permit has been approved. Owner will
be submitting plans to rebuild the structure as it historically stood for approval by the HARC board and Building
department. It is the will of the owner to build back their childhood home, as it’s still in the family.

Happy Thanksgiving

Raj Ramsingh



